: (by e-mail)
File No. IA-J-11013/72/2022-IA-II(I)
Government of India
Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change
(Impact Assessment Division)
Indira Paryavaran Bhawan
Jor Bagh Road
New Delhi -110003

Dated: 20" March, 2023
To
The Director-cum-Member Secretary
SEIAA, H.P.
Shimla-171001
Email: ms.hpseiaa@gmail.com

Subject: Transfer of application of API Units to MOEF&CC, Gol and
Clarification of Notification No. 2859 (E) dated 16.07.2021

Sir,
This has reference to your letter dated 06.03.2023 on the above subject.
The matter has been examined in the Ministry.

2. It is to clarify that the provisions of the said notification apply to all
proposals in respect of APIs, not just those addressing ailments such as COVID-
19. A clarification was also issued to SEIAA, H.P. in this regard vide letter dated
02.12.2020 (copy enclosed).

3 In view of the above, SEAC & SEIAA, H.P are requested to expeditiously
appraise all such long pending proposals.

Yours sincerely,

Romrazh

(Dr. M. Ramesh)

Scientist ‘E’

Tel. 011-20819338

Email: ramesh.motipalli@nic.in

Copy to: ,
The Scientist ‘E’, LA. (Policy), MoEF&CC, New Delhi — for record and
reference please



